
Dear Parents, 

This year, Altoona Family Child Care Center will be teaching several lessons and 

making many projects that use digital photography in the classroom.  These lessons 

will reinforce the important role that visual imagery plays in the learning process. 

We have also created a personal Facebook site to serve as a way for you to stay 

connected with our classroom. With your permission, we will be adding your child’s 

photos to our business Facebook page.  

Please return the permission slip below with your enrollment materials.  Not only will 

you be able to view our classroom photos online, you will also be able to share 

these photos with family and friends. 

Sincerely, 

Alexandria Hill Owner, Family 
Child Care Cente

Photo Permission Form: 

 I grant permission for classroom photos of my child and his or her classroom 

work to be added to Altoona Family Child Care Center’s Facebook Page 

 I don’t grant permission. 

Student name_________________________________________________________ 

Parent/guardian signature________________________________________________ 

Parent/guardian printed name____________________________________________ 

Date_____________________ 

 Yes, I would like my invoices e-mailed to me! 

Email Address: _________________________________________________________ 
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